
16 to 19 tuition fund 

ROC College applied for and was awarded 16 to 19 tuition funding in 
November 2020 through the ESFA and the Department of Education.  

 

Details of this funding can be found on https://www.gov.uk/guidance/16-
to-19-funding-16-to-19-tuition-fund.  

 

The 16 to 19 tuition fund is one-off funding and is ring fenced for 
schools, colleges and other 16 to 19 providers. The funding was made 
available to provide small group tuition for students between the ages of 
16 and 19 in English, maths and other courses where learning has been 
disrupted. Students who have not achieved a Grade 4 English and 
Maths, should be and have been prioritised within our planning.  

 

ROC College, as with many other colleges across the UK, has felt the 
impact of the COVID 19 pandemic. The 16 to 19 funding has been used 
to help alleviate some of these. In particular the funding has been used 
to buy in addition tutoring in Maths and English. A number of students 
over the past months, have been isolating or shielding due to the 
pandemic and ROC College has responded to these changing needs. 
We have ensured that students have the opportunity to access face to 
face and remote learning on a 1-1 or small group basis. We regularly 
review the deliver to ensure the opportunities are accessible to all and 
adapt as necessary.  

 

We maintain records of how the funding is being used and store this 
information in line with our GDPR policy. 
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